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Stewardship Bulletin Bit

“For God so loved the world that he gave his only Son…” - John 3:16

 Of all the wonderful gifts that God has given to us, the gift of His 
 own Son is truly the greatest. How can we ever thank God for a 
 gift like that? God does not ask us to sacrifice our own precious 
 firstborn, but He does ask that we are grateful and generous with
 our God-given gifts. That we nurture and develop them and return 
 with increase.

TF77: Prayer, Fasting, Almsgiving 
Lenten Retreat - Part 4
This week on Thinking Faith, we wrap up 
our Lenten retreat on Prayer, Fasting, and 
Almsgiving with a look at Prayer and its 
role in off-setting our tendency towards an 

unhealthy personal pride that displaces our trust and 
reliance on God. As we bring things to a close you will 
once again have the opportunity to create a concrete 
prayer plan that will not only carry you through the 
Lenten season but, as with all of these practices, serve 
you well throughout the year!
http://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/tf77-prayer-fasting-
almsgiving-lenten-retreat-part-4

Chaplain
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre
One Year Term Position

The Archdiocese of Regina requires a full-time person to serve as 
Chaplain at Wascana Rehabilitation Centre.  

Karen Ziegler, our current Chaplain will be retiring after 22 years of 
dedicated service to the Church and WRC clients, their families and 
the staff.

The position will initially be filled on a one-year position while we are 
waiting for more clarity about the new Sask. Health Authority spiritual 
care model support system.

A complete job description will be posted on our Archdiocesan website 
and will may also be obtained by requesting one from 
bkowalchuk@archregina,sk.ca or mgurash@archregina.sk.ca

Due to the short turn-around time to fill the position, all applications 
must be received by March 30, 2018 at 5:00 p.m.  

Applications should forward to the attention of Bob Kowalchuk,      
Director of Pastoral Services and should include the following:
•	 An expression of interest in the Chaplaincy position.
•	 A statement of relevant experience providing or volunteering
 in spiritual care,
•	 Training or courses specific to hospital chaplaincy  
•	 Names of two- character references
Applicants should send either a letter of reference from their priest / 
parish administrator or member of the clergy with their contact
information to verify their support for your application.
The individual who obtains the position must be able to obtain a 
Vulnerable Sector Search though their local police service. 
Preference will be given to people who have completed the CPE 
courses or equivalent education in spiritual care.
We thank all applicants for their interest.   

Bob Kowalchuk, Director of Pastoral services 
office 306-352-1651 Ext. 236, cell 306-539-2195

CHRISM MASS
The Chrism Mass will be held on 

Monday, March 19, 2018 at 2:00 p.m.
 at Holy Rosary Cathedral. 

A reception will follow the Mass. 
All are welcome to participate 

in this special Mass!
~The Chrism Mass will be Live Streamed~

Visit www.archregina.sk.ca

Archdiocesan Property For Sale
The Archdiocesan Property located at 1925 7th Ave 
and 1301 Hamilton St, Regina is being offered for 
sale by the Archdiocese. Offers to Purchase this 
property or Tenders must be received on or before 
3:00 pm March 15th, 2018. Tender packages are 
available at the Archdiocese Office, at 1925 7th 
Avenue and on the Archdiocese Website. For further 
information please contact Garry Oledzki. 
306-585-1816 or oledzki@sasktel.net Thank you. 

Prayer Services for Victims of Clergy Abuse
Please join us in a Stations of the Cross prayer 
service for those who are victims of clergy sexual 
abuse.  The service will encourage us to find the 
courage to listen deeply and compassionately 
to those who were wounded where they should 
have found love. 
March 11, 2018: 7:00pm Resurrection Parish, 3155                                        

Windsor Park Road, Regina
March 11, 2018: 2:00 p.m. St. John the Baptist 

     Parish, 109 - 12 Ave., Estevan
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St. Patrick’s Day Lunch and Bake Sale
St. George’s Roman Catholic Parish Assiniboia, SK.  
Will hold a St. Patrick’s Day Lunch and Bake Sale on March 16, 11 
a.m. – 1 p.m. Soup, Sandwiches and Dessert Adults - $10; Pre-
schoolers $2 (All CWL members are asked to bring some baking for 
the bake table and parishioners are invited to donate to this as well.  
Everyone welcome!

Holy Rosary Cathedral Lenten Mission – 
Healing Touch of Jesus
Mark your calendars for a Lenten Mission with Archbishop Emeritus 
James Weisgerber on March 21, 22 and 23 at 7 P.M. at Holy Rosary 
Cathedral Church. On Friday, March 23, the mission will end with 
opportunities for the Sacrament of Reconciliation and Adoration. 
Everyone is welcome!”

St. Mary’s Parish Mission
St. Mary’s Roman Catholic Church, Winnipeg Street & 13th Avenue, 
is hosting a Mission conducted by Reverend Claudio Piccinini C.P. 
The theme is “The Presence of God in My Life”. The Mission will be 
held from March 24 to March 28. The Mass and first session will at 
5:00 p.m. on Saturday, March 24. We are asking those planning to 
attend, to please pre-register by emailing the Parish Office at 
maryst@sasktel.net, with your name and the number of attendees.  

Regina Regional CWL Spring General Meeting
April 12, hosted by Holy Child Parish, 2636 7th Ave. E., with Mass at 
6:30, followed by guest speaker, Elder May Desnomie, lunch and a 
meeting to follow

Clothing Sale
At Our Lady of Peace Church, 425 Broad St. North
March 22, 5:00-7:00 p.m., March 23, 2:00-7:00 p.m. and March 24, 
10:00-Nnoon.  Please save all your new and clean used clothes to 
donate to this clothing sale during office hours March 19th, 20th and 
21st.  OR, can be delivered to hall Monday, March 19th, between 
5:00 to 7:00 p.m.  And remember to also save your “stuff” for the 
garage sale at end of April.  Thanks!!!

   

“On the Road to Faith”
Come and join us for an adventure filled 

3 day/3 night ROAD TRIP!!
Jump on the bus to Winnipeg and join us for our

Inner City Missions Trip
Music! Service Projects! Scavenger Hunts! Games!

Adventure!
Who: Students in grades 9-12

Where: “The Welcome Home” in Winnipeg
When: April 3 (morning) to April 6 (evening)

Cost: $120.00
For further details or to register:

Email: ymo@archregina.sk.ca Phone: 306-352-1651

Spanish Mass
Spanish Mass is celebrated on the second Sunday of the month at St. Cecilia 
Parish, 5020 - 7th Ave. Father John O’Brien is the presider on March 11. 
Eucharistic Adoration and individual reconciliation at 5:00 pm. Mass at 6:00 
pm. All are welcome!

Latin Mass at St. Mary’s Parish, Regina
A Latin Mass is held at St. Mary’s Parish, 2026 Winnipeg St. every 
second and fourth Sunday at 8:00 a.m. All are welcome!

Calling all St. Catherine School Alumni
St. Catherine Community School is scheduling an event for May 16th, 2018 
to celebrate our 50th anniversary. We are also looking invite former staff and 
students. In addition, we are hoping for any stories and/or pictures that you 
can contribute. Kindly contact us at 306-791-7325 or p.tourigny@rcsd.ca if 
you have pictures and/or you are able to attend this event. It will most likely 
take place at the end of the school day and into the early evening. There will 
more details to follow soon!

Rachel’s Vineyard Ministry of Saskatchewan 2018 Spring Retreat  
Are you hurting because of an abortion? Rachel’s Vineyard is a safe place to 
renew, rebuild and redeem hearts broken by abortion. 
Weekend retreats offer you a supportive, confidential and non-judgmental 
environment where women and men can express, release and reconcile 
painful post-abortive emotions to begin the process of restoration, renewal 
and healing. Our next retreat in Saskatchewan will be held on April 6-8, 2018. 
To register, please contact Elaine at 1-306-480-8911 or email: 
r.vineyardsk@sasktel.net

Retrouvaille
Thinking about Separation or Divorce?  Is your marriage or that of a relative 
or friend heading for divorce?  Do you know how to save that marriage? 
Retrouvaille (pronounced retro-vie) is designed to help troubled marriages 
regain their health and re-awaken the love, trust and commitment that 
originally brought them together.  For confidential information about or to 
register for the weekend in Saskatoon April 27-29, 2018, call Ben & Joanne 
at (306) 652-7155 or email: retrouvaille@sasktel.net  

Contemplative Listening
A Formation Program for the Ministry of Spiritual Direction,
Facilitated by Archdiocese of Regina Spiritual Directors Group. 
This two-year program, August 2018 to June 2020, is limited to twelve 
persons who will meet once a month for ten months each year.  It will include 
some retreats. For more information and an application form visit: https://
archregina.sk.ca/spiritual-direction Or contact Karen at 306-789-0238 - email: 
k.ziegler@sasktel.net  or Marlene 306-999-2102 - email: 
emilyjaxson@accesscomm.ca

Archdiocese of Regina
445 Broad St. North

Regina, SK   S4R 2X8
306-352-1651

www.archregina.sk.ca 
Bulletin announcements can be sent to:

communications@archregina.sk.ca

On-Line Art Auction
Wilf Perreault, Sharon Purdy, Nikki Jacquin, Yvonne Schalk, Marg 
Engel, Cherry, Topp, Jack Wylie are only a few of the artists whose 
works are available through the Archdiocese of Regina On-Line Art 
Auction.  These fabulous works of art would make wonderful mother’s 
day gifts, wedding gifts or graduation gifts.  Perhaps it is an 
opportunity to have your own art work by a Saskatchewan artist.
Proceeds from the auction will go towards the educational funding of 
the seminarians presently enrolled in the Universities of Edmonton 
and Toronto Seminaries.  After many hours of prayer, the Archdiocese 
of Regina is fortunate to have nine seminarians registered in the 
seminary.  The cost per year per seminarian is $35,000.  Thus the 
auction.  Your assistance is needed to finance these young people.  
Bid and Bid often.  Share the link with your friends, family, colleagues 
etc.  One does not have to be Catholic to bid.  Let’s support our future 
clergy!!
Just go to: https://archregina.sk.ca/auction/  
For more information contact Leona or Sharon at:
lburkhart@archregina@sk.ca or sbender@archregina@sk.ca 
A project of the Archdiocese of Regina in conjunction with the
Archbishop’s Appeal.


